
 
 

Congratulations from the Valleyview Community Education Committee 
 

We are so happy to share in the excitement of your graduation day. Wishing you all the best in your 
journey ahead. Caps off to you! 

 
 
 
 

 
 

The Gift Lake Community Education Committee recognizes your hard work and would like to 
congratulate you on your accomplishments. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Congratulations! From the Cadotte Lake CEC. You are now a successful student who has received a 
certificate/diploma in the studies that you selected from the Northern Lakes College. This is not the 
end of your journey it is now beginning.  Good luck and wishes from all of us CEC Cadotte Lake. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

On behalf of the High Prairie CEC and our community at large I would like to congratulate all the 
grads on a job well done, during a very unusual year. 

 
Way to go and enjoy your successes! 

 
 
 
 

 
 

From the Peace River CEC, congratulations on your graduation!  May your hard work and 
perseverance be rewarded financially, but more importantly, with hope, optimism and the fulfilment of 

your dreams. 

- Peace River Community Education Committee 

 

 

 
 

Slave Lake CEC message to graduates 
 

The Community Education Committee of Northern Lakes College, Slave Lake, wishes to congratulate 
you on the successful completion of your current studies at the College. As an advisory group to the 
College consisting of representatives from various business, social and government sectors of the 
Slave Lake community, we take a keen interest in the work of the College and its students. We are 
especially impressed with your achievements considering the unusual circumstances that you have 
had to contend with these past one or two years. Also, as adults returning to your studies many of 
you, and your families, have had to make special sacrifices to complete your studies made more 

difficult, of course, by our struggle with the pandemic. 
Well done! You have overcome these challenges. Stay positive and we look forward to continuing 

meeting and working with you in the community in the future. 



 
 

 
 

Northern Lakes College Grads, 
 

The High Level Community Education Committee would like to offer our congratulations to all of the 
Grads within the Mackenzie Region on your recent graduation from Northern Lakes College. We 

would like to recognize you for the extraordinary way that you have persevered through the 
challenges that have presented themselves during 2020 and into 2021. We hope that the lessons you 

learned during your time at the college will lead to many more successes throughout your life and 
your chosen career. Once again, a huge congratulations on this great accomplishment 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Convocation message from Grouard Community Education Committee 
 

The Grouard Community Education Committee wishes all graduates the best as they complete their 
programs with Northern Lakes College.  You have worked hard, especially this last year with the 
additional challenges of the pandemic, making your successful completion even sweeter.  As you 

begin working in your field, we want to let you know how much your new skills will contribute not only 
to your individual personal success but also to our communities.  This is not a farewell as we know 

you will remember your time at the college, be a role model for others to attend and continue to share 
the college’s success with those who will benefit from what you have learned. 

 


